
This week, we
had our Girls’
Varsity Senior
Night on
Monday.
Student
members of
the Awareness
& Inclusivity
Club did a
fantastic job
presenting an
anti-bullying message during an assembly to middle
and high school students on Unity Day during FLEX
for all students in grades 7-12. Our first family
education night took place on Wednesday. A Cappella
had its first rehearsal last week and is looking
forward to several upcoming performances, the first
one being at the faculty vs staff basketball game on
November 3rd. Students from AP Seminar, Dystopian
Literature, & 11th grade ELA traveled to Universal
Preservation Hall in Saratoga Springs last week to
watch a staged performance of Fahrenheit 451. The
students enjoyed the show and an independent lunch
on the town.  In student news, Shea Mudge was
accepted to the Area All-State Choir in Carmel this
year. Anna Kukon was accepted at Siena College, and
Ashley Nack was accepted to the University of
Hartford. Evan Hoffman and Aiden Farnsworth have
taken the Oath of Enlistment for the Marine Corps. We
are very proud of all of our students’
accomplishments! Next week, we have a Halloween
themed Teen Night on Saturday, from 6-8 p.m. The
Class of 2025 is doing a canned food drive for our
food pantry.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Oct. 20: School Closed Superintendent
Conference
Oct. 26: Picture Day
Oct. 28: NJHS Red Cross Blood Drive,
Activity Building, 8:30-12:30
Oct. 28: Teen Night, 6:00-8:00
Oct. 30: Fall Sports Banquet
Nov. 6: Senior Portrait Day

Every day a
student is absent
is a lost
opportunity for
learning. What
our students
learn in high
school allows
them to become
financially independent.


